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Hon Kezia Purick MLA

Chairman
Select Committee on Action to Prevent Foetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorders

Legislative Assembly of the Northern Territory
GPO Box 3721
DARWIN NT 0801

Dear Ms Purick
RE: INQUIRY - ACTION TO PREVENT FOETAL ALCOHOL SPECTRUM DISORDER

Thank you for your invitation to the Department of Health to make a submission to the
inquiry into Action to Prevent Foetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder (FASD). Please see
attached submission for consideration by the Committee.

If you have any queries regarding the submission please contact Mr Jo Wright, A/Executive
Director Strategy and Reform, Department Of Health on telephone 8999 2938.

r Len Notaras AM
2 6 May 2014
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